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WORKING FOR 

 

AJW-TECHNIQUE 
 

NEGOTIATION UPDATE 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
Your Negotiating Committee, composed of Michel Richer, Peter Tsoukalas, Stéphane 
Baril, and John Toto, as well as Gérald Tremblay, Québec Aerospace Coordinator, met 
on June 1st and 2nd, and from June 12th to 16th in view of the next round of negotiations.  
Peter Greenberg, Senior Research Economist at the Strategic Resources Department 
in Washington, joined us to introduce and analyze the results of the survey distributed 
some time ago, and to advise us on the negotiation process.  The Committee also 
discussed a communication plan to better communicate with our members. 
 
The Committee will meet again in July to prepare an agenda and schedule meetings 
with the Company. 
 
We will keep you informed of all upcoming developments. 
 
The Committee thanks you for your support. 
 
 
 
Your Negotiating Committee 
 
 
MR\mb 
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